HFC Committee

From: County Clerk

Sent: Friday, May 08, 2020 4:58 PM
To: HFC Committee

Subject: FW: Feral cats - Maui County

From: william pié <bpie@me.com>

Sent: Friday, May 08, 2020 3:15 PM

To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us>
Subject: Feral cats - Maui County

We were just informed of the inhumane Proposal to criminalize the feeding of the feral cat population on lanai. We Are
highly opposed to this method — knowing it does not work are highly opposed to this method — knowing it does not work
& do not support this effort!

Please let our councilman who are involved that we do not supported and need to have a better solution rather than the
starvation of the feral cats and criminalization of our Maui County citizens for this kind effort. Thank you for your time
and appreciate you reconsidering this.

William Reeve Pié
C: 808.385.8530

Maui-Hawaii-USA
E: Bpie@me.com




